
 

 

 

 

VFW Auxiliaries        October 2020 

Dear VFW Auxiliary Officers and Members, 

Even with the COVID pandemic making the world upside down, we survived an 

amazing year in the 2019-2020 year!  We reached 100% in membership, our 

Department received National awards, and we did what we do best, supported our 

Veterans in times of strife! 

After speaking to my Auxiliary for the future of our Organization, I have decided to 

continue our momentum, and campaign for the Office of National Council Member 

Area C.  This position requires an attention to detail, and the ability to balance local, 

district, and department needs with National’s orders.   

As the Jr. Past Department President of our Department, I am in a unique position of 

trying to balance governmental orders with what exactly our Organization and our 

Veterans need.  The ability to balance with what is required or what is requested is 

delicate issue, and one that must be faced head-on. 

With the support of my family and Auxiliary 7117, I feel that I have the ability to be your 

next National Council Member Area C to act as a liaison between the National Level 

and the Department, which filters down to the District and local levels.  With this letter, I 

am requesting your support in my campaign for this position. 

Loyally, 

 

Jennifer Morris, Jr. Past Department President 


